
 

 

Ref:  AJK/VEF 
May 2022 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Deputy Head of Physical Education Health and Wellbeing – Leading Girls’ provision 

 
Thank you for showing interest in the post.  I am pleased to be able to send you further details as 
required. 
 
Enclosed with this letter is the following information. 
 

• Further details of Tupton Hall School 

• Details of the post and the Physical Education Faculty 

• A person specification 

• An Application form 
 
This is an exciting opportunity to work in a school where the Governing Body embrace the immense 
impact PE and sport can have on young lives through our wealth of incredible sporting facilities.  
 
We are searching for an enthusiastic, well-qualified and motivated leader with the ability to apply energy, 
determination and an innovative approach to the post.  
I encourage you to contact Head of PE to talk over the role and or to organise a visit to school. 
Be clear this is a fantastic opportunity to work in an incredible PE setting with a wealth of opportunities 
for the right candidate to flourish as a leader.  
 
If you wish to apply then please submit a completed application form together with a supporting 
statement highlighting 

 

• How you meet the demands of the job description and person specification. 
 

All applications should be sent to the school or through TES by 12.00 noon on Monday 23 May 2022.   
Interviews will be held Wednesday 25 May 2022   
 
I look forward to reading your application and thank you for taking the time to consider this opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Andrew Knowles 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 


